
G-CAT Board Meeting 8/19/2013 
 
In attendance: 
 Loren Janulewicz 
 Larry Ransford 
 Vic Evans 
 Irene Young 
 
 
Discussion: 
  

� July minutes read and approved. 
 

� We reviewed the financials and we continue to be profitable.  Net profit for July 
was $45,884 which is about 1 ½ times last July.   

 
� August is looking OK.  We are seeing a slight decline in play which happens 

every year starting in late August.        
 

� We reviewed the course signage that will be sent to the 10 home owners 
association for their review.  This is to try to curtail the non-golfers walking the 
course during busy play periods. 
 

� We have a ranger, Lorenzo, who will be working Saturday and Sunday from 9 to 
4.  Hopefully this will help with the pace of play.  We also have signs in the pro 
shop and on the golf carts stating that our pace of play goal is 9 holes in 2 hours 
and 18 holes in 4 hours. 
 

� Meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


